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Dear Senate Revenue Committee:

I understand that you are holding a hearing on SB 1529 Thursday, February 8. I m unable to be in Salem.

I was a small business owner for 7 years with a business partner. This bill, in my opinion, furthers the inequity of
our economy. The “small business owners” should pay the same rate as their employees.

Why should those who make over $100,00 per year have reduced taxes? We each need to pay our share without
exempting those who make higher income.

Please do what’s right for the average Oregonian. Please don’t listen to the lobbyists from the organizations
representing those who earn the higher incomes. Those who make lower incomes- the majority of your constituents-
don’t have lobbyists. They have you.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Maloney
4391 Shadow Wood Dr
Eugene, OR 97405
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